
 

 
 

 

 

 

Friday 29 April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a fantastic start to the summer term! 
Our wonderful students have returned with excellent standards of uniform and positive 
attitudes. Thanks for all your support in ensuring this great start. 
 
Our Y11 students are busy preparing for the exam season, please continue to keep 
them in your thoughts and prayers. 
 

It was lovely to see Father Wilson in 
school today, celebrating mass with 
7Beaumont. We are so proud of all the 
students in 7Beaumont who were 
exemplary in mass and are great role 
models for our school values and 
virtues. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Update on Fundraising 
Money is still coming in for our Lenten charities. We have raised over £500 for each of 
them. The organised ‘charity sleepover’ for Y7/8 students has been rearranged to 
Friday 13th May.  
If your child could not originally attend but would now like to take part, please email 
enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org and someone will be in touch with information on the 
event.  
 
School Community News Team 
Our school community news team are meeting with me next week to plan our 
newsletters and ‘news reports’ for this term. They will be exploring different ways to 
keep everyone up to date with all the great things that are happening in our school 
and local community. 
 
 
 



 

Student Leadership 
Our Y11 Student Leadership Team will be shortly starting their exams, so we are now 
recruiting for Y10 students to be part of this group. The following invitation is on 
Classcharts: 
 
You are invited to submit applications to be part of the Student Leadership 
Team.  This group is of great importance and has significant responsibility within the 
school. Successful applicants will be an integral part of the school community, 
making a difference and supporting the future development of the school.   
If you would like to apply to be part of the Student Leadership Team, you will need 
to submit a short letter of application covering the following: 

 Why you would like to be part of the Student Leadership Team? 
 What skills or experience do you have to offer? 
 What the term 'servant leadership' means to you? 

Applications can be uploaded to this ClassCharts assignment or handed to Mr 
Devlin or Mrs Neal. The deadline for applications is Thursday 12th May 2022. 
 
We hope you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend, see you on Tuesday! 
 
‘Together we step out in faith, knowing that Christ is with us and united as a 
holy family.’ 
         

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 

 
 


